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revision didn't make much difference for the local community. Still like  building walls around the 
Blackwattle bay. Especially from our building. Not only did it block  all our beautiful views. Also 
blocks sunlights. More air pollution to the area. Very unsatisfied. Check the uploaded   photo.




